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Saint Barbara 
Catholic 
Church 

Pastor:    Rev. Brian Cline 
School Principal:    Marisa Stoll 
Dir. Religious Education:       Amy Davis 
Youth Minister:                                     Amy Davis 
Church Secretary:      Jennifer Harrison-Cox 
Parish Life Center Bookings:  Jennifer Harrison-Cox 
Parish Council Chairperson:       Cindy Giltz 
Finance Council Chairperson:   

Director of Music:                               Kevin Kutz 
Bookkeeper:                                            Sue Donaldson   

    Church Office: Phone:  (330) 833-6898 
   Fax:  (330) 833-5164 
   E-mail:  StBarbMassillon@aol.com 
    St. Barbara School:     Phone:   (330) 833-9510 
    E-mail: StBarbaraElem@YoungstownDiocese.org 
    Parish Life Center:       Phone:   (330) 833-6898 

Parish Office Hours:  
 

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday  

8:30 am - 4:30 pm 

Bingo: Bingo: Bingo: Bingo: Wednesdays at 6:30 pm (PLC) 

SCHEDULE OF MASSES: 

SATURDAY - 4:30 pm.  - SUNDAY - 8:00 am, 10:30 am 
HOLYDAY VIGIL - 7:00 pm  -  HOLYDAY - 9:00 am and 7:00 pm 

WEEKDAY - Monday, Tuesday, Friday 9:00 am  - Wednesday, 8:20 am 
SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION - SATURDAY - 3:30 pm 

March 29, 2020 

 

St. Barbara Parish Mission Statement  

   We, the Christian Community of Saint Barbara Parish 

are united in our solid Catholic Faith and tradition. We 

strive to live out our Baptismal Call through service to our 

members and God’s people. 

   Through support and education, we shall nurture spiri-

tual growth, at all ages, while promoting a strong founda-

tion for our values and beliefs. 

   Joyfully, we go forth, through the working of the Holy 

Spirit, to carry out the Mission of Jesus Christ. 

BAPTISM 

Mandatory Baptism Preparation Sessions are held                                  
By Appointment. Baptisms are held the fourth Sunday of 
the month. 
 
 

REGISTRATION 

New families should register by phone or by coming to the      
Rectory.  Every wage earner should make a real effort to 
support the parish with Christian generosity. 
 
 

RCIA (Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults) 
The RCIA is the ancient and currently renewed process for       
initiating adults into the Catholic Church.  It is for those 
desiring full membership through Baptism, Confirmation, 
and Eucharist.  We invite newcomers who are seeking 
membership to join us!  Call the church office for informa-
tion. 
 
 

MARRIAGE 

Arrange six months in advance. 
 
 

MINISTRY OF CARE 

For visits to shut-ins or the homebound, call:                               
Tess Simonetti-  (330) 832-0597                                                 
and Julie Turkal- (330) 832-7868 
 
 

Bulletin Submissions 

Bulletin submissions are due to the rectory by Tues-
day at noon.  Inserts should be sent in electronic 

form whenever possible. 

Fifth Sunday in Lent 
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FIFTH SUNDAY OF LENT 

Collection: 

The below numbers reflect monies received in  

the parish office through Wednesday, March 25, 2020. 
 

Mail-In $ 7,553.16 

Online  $    750.00 

Total    $  8,303.16 

 

Monday - 03/30 

Intention - Kenneth “Kenny” Kring (Family) 

Tuesday - 03/31 

Intention - Donald Baker (Ann Weaver) 

 

Wednesday - 04/01 

Intention - Rev. Josiah Booth (Rev. Brian Cline) 

 

Thursday - 04/02 – St. Francis of Paola 

Intention - Deceased of the Lioi Family 

 

Friday - 04/03 

Intention - Dwight Weaver (Wife Ann) 

 

Saturday - 04/04 

Intention - Becky Wilson (Mom) 

 

Sunday - 04/05 – PALM SUNDAY 

Intention -People of Our Parish and those suffering from disease 

 

Sanctuary Tabernacle Candle: 

Last week, the Sanctuary Candle was lit in memory of Karl Spinden, from Brian and Lisa. 
This week, it is lit in memory of Fran Bush, from Terry and Diane Eisenbrei. 
 
In Memoriam  Please pray for the repose of the soul of parishioner Louis (Kim) Baltzer, beloved husband of 
Cathy, Eternal light shine upon him, O Lord, and may he rest in peace. 
 

A Note from Fr. Brian 
Last week, we sent out a mailing asking our parishioners for continued prayers and financial 
support during these uncertain times. I would like to thank those of you who were able to mail in 
your offering or register to give online. Your continued generosity and prayerful support are 
greatly appreciated. Please know that you are all in my thoughts and prayers. 
If you or a member of your family are in Mercy Hospital, you need to add my name to their list 
as a visitor. I am only permitted to come in for Last Rites.  

 



Please remember to support our 

advertisers. They make  our  bulletin possible. To the right is our 

sponsor of the week.  
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ENVELOPE DROP OFF 
If you would like to drop off your offering to the parish, please follow the procedures listed below: 
During business hours: Please ring the doorbell and give your donation to a staff member. 
After hours: Please put your donation in the mailbox outside the rectory door. The mailbox will be 
locked for security purposes, but there is a slot at the top that you can drop your envelope in. 
Our business hours are Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday 8:30 am – 4:30 pm, closed on Thurs-
day. 
 

PALM SUNDAY 
The Evangelization Committee will host a drive-thru for those wishing to pick up blessed palms for 
Palm Sunday on Sunday, April 5, 2020 from 10:00 am – 11:30 pm. They will also have the little White 
Easter Book for those who would like one. If you would like, you may also drop off your weekly offer-
ing to a member of the committee during this time, it would also be a good time to drop off your Rice 
Bowls, or they may be dropped off during business hours at the rectory. 
 

HOLY WEEK MASSES 
The five parishes in our Western Stark County Region have joined together with MCTV to 
broadcast Masses for Holy Week on local television. Below is the schedule of priests who will be 
offering Masses. 
 

Palm Sunday Mass will be offered by Fr. Brian Cline, St. Barbara Parish 

Holy Thursday Mass will be offered by Fr. Raymond Paul, St. Joseph Parish 

Good Friday Mass will be offered by Fr. Kevin McCaffrey, Saints Philip and James Parish 

Easter Vigil Mass will be offered by Fr. Thomas Bishop and Fr. Edward Beneleit, Holy Family 
    Parish 

Easter Sunday Mass will be offered by Fr. Edward Gretchko, St. Mary Parish 
 

Please watch our Facebook page and our website for details on what time these Masses will be 
aired. 
*Please note that all masses are being recorded at St. Mary’s Parish in Massillon, Ohio in order 
to save on cost – while MCTV is donating the air time, each of the five parishes is contributing a 
nominal fee for the camera person and the use of equipment. 
 

BULLETINS 
There are some printed copies of the bulletins that are being posted online each week located in 
the Narthex by both entrances to the church. If you know of any parishioners who do not have 
access to the internet, but would like to continue reading the weekly bulletins, please let them 
know they can pick up a paper copy if they would like. 



Please support our advertisers! They make our bulletin possible! 

   

 If you  or anyone you know and 
trust would like to 

advertise on the bulletin 
Call  

330-833-6898 
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